
 
 

Local Residents Public Meeting 
Thursday 15th February 2018 

7PM - 9PM 
Bournemouth School for Girls 

Performing Arts Centre   (Entrance in East Way off Castle Lane) 
 

Agenda: 
 

Item 1: AGM for TMSTH Area Forum, with presentation of Accounts. 
 
Item 2: Talk by John Barker, President of Bournemouth Civic Society. 
 
Item 3: Talk by Wendy Sharp of Holdenhurst Village Parish Meeting, 
regarding Bournemouth Council's proposed A338/Wessex Fields road and 
office developments. 

 
Item 4: Other local issues and updates including the Throop and Muscliff 
Council election, and Townsend Together news. 

 
Opportunities to talk with your local Councillors 

 
 
If you are a resident in Townsend, Muscliff, Strouden, Throop or Holdenhurst then; 

YOU ARE A MEMBER OF THE FORUM! 

 
Find out more: www.tmsthareaforum.info 
Contact us: tmsthareaforum@yahoo.com 


